
 

 

THE CARAVAN & MOTORHOME CLUB NORTHERN REGION QUESTION TIME 

Hosted by Yorkshire Pennine and South Yorkshire Centres 

To be held on Saturday 17th September 2022 

At The Ballroom at Cannon Hall, Cawthorne, Barnsley, S75 4AT 

Arrival: 10-00am Coffee/Tea    Meeting starts at 10.30am 

The Yorkshire Pennine and South Yorkshire Centres, on behalf of the Northern Region, have the 

pleasure of inviting all members of the Caravan & Motorhome Club to join us at Cannon Hall for the 

annual Question Time.  The meeting will take place on Saturday 17th September 2022 

commencing at 10.30am.  This is your chance to ask questions of a panel that will represent the 

Caravan & Motorhome Club, Caravan Dealers, Repair Agents and anything else that is caravan 

related.  A tea and coffee will be provided for those attending the meeting. 

 

Rally opens at 1pm on Thursday 15th September at 
 

KILLAMARSH FARM, CAWTHORNE, BARNSLEY S75 4AR 
 

CLOSES:  3pm Sunday 18th September (Optional Thursday extra fee) 
 

A warm welcome is extended to all Caravan & Motorhome Club Members to join us. 
 
SITE DIRECTIONS: Take A635 Barnsley to Cawthorne.  Do not go through village stay on A635 
following brown signs to Cannon Hall.  Site on right in 300 yds - watch for YPC signs. 
 
LIMITED: 35 Caravans. 
 
ATTRACTIONS OF THE SITE/AREA: Killamarsh is an ideal location for the associated rally as it is 
within one mile of Cannon Hall and Cannon Hall Farm.  Social facilities on site, Barnsley markets 
and Holmfirth are within easy reach. 
 
Rally Marshals: Ian & Stephanie Goddard. 
 
Mobile:  07970331175 (Ian),  07792388577 (Stephanie) 
 
Rally fee: £25.00 with £5 non-returnable deposit with slip please.  Cheques payable to ‘Yorkshire 
Pennine Centre’.  Thursday night fee is £8 per outfit. 


